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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Ridgefield will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 16, 2020, beginning at 7:00 p.m. In accordance with the 
Governor’s Executive Order 7B, the in-person open meeting requirements for a public agency 
have been suspended. As a result, the Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public 
meeting remotely using video conference technology in real time. 
 
To attend the Inland Wetlands ZOOM Webinar, all attendees must register prior to joining: 
 
Hi there,  
 
You are invited to a Zoom webinar.  
When: Jun 16, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)  
Topic: PZC Special Zoom Webinar  
 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ZzZ45IB7SHCGoTVL5rBt6g 
 
 
After registration, a confirmation email will be sent from Zoom. The email will contain 
additional instructions on how to join the webinar. 
 
Item I: Public Hearing on Adoption of 2020 Ridgefield Plan of Conservation and Development   

as required under CGS 8-23.  
 
The POCD document may be viewed at the following link: 
https://www.ridgefieldct.org/sites/ridgefieldct/files/uploads/proposed_ridgefield_2020_pocd_021220_bl_
rfs.pdf 

 
At this hearing interested persons may join in the Zoom video call and be heard and written 
communications will be received. 

 
 

Rebecca Mucchetti, Chair 
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
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